
 
January 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection: SRFP 19-152  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced SRFP 19-152 Arts and History 
Brand Awareness and Engagement. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise has decided to reject all proposals 
received on this project. The selection team is requesting more time to perform 
additional research before proceeding with this project. 
 
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid on City 
projects.  
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your 
participation in the process is appreciated.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tammi Leatham 
Tammi Leatham 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8172 
 


